
In Mar Qardakh School, we are welcoming the Christmas and New Year’s Eve with an atmosphere of joy
and peace. The preparations for the Christmas celebration started a several weeks before the arrival of
Christmas. Students and teachers are happily decorating the Christmas tree, the Christmas tree
symbolizes new life and a new spirit. The children are most excited for this festivity as Christmas is
celebrated in every school before it closes for the winter vacations. 
During Christmas celebrations, students show caring about others, principled in making decisions and
risk-taker performing to audience. All the three programs (Early Years, PYP, and MYP) in Mar Qardakh
school were engaged and collaborated in celebrations. 
The festival is celebrated by singing carols, hymns, prayers, and performance. The celebration also
included presenting congratulations from administration and His Excellency the Bishop Warda to our
dear students and teachers and wishing them a very successful year.
Lastly, the function is ended by the arrival of Santa Clause with the song “Jingle bells jingle bells jingle
all the way”. The Santa Clause gives blessing to children and distributes the gifts among them.  
Finally, wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all of us at Mar Qardakh
School!
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This month, our MYP students had their first fair which focused on different cultures,
important historical figures, and exploring new places around the world.
Special guests and parents were invited to come and watch historical figures come to life as
well as experience the bright colors of cultures including the Chaldeans, French and Aztec
peoples.
MYP1 and MYP3 displayed food they had prepared from around the globe and greeted
visitors in new language, while students in MYP4 demonstrated what they have been
learning inside the chemistry lab by performing experiments for their audience.​

MYP Exhibition 



This month, PYP 3, 4 , and 5 students had their field day where each class competed in
different activities. These games gave students a chance to exert their energy, while
having a wonderful time with friends.

​Learning is never boring at MQS, from educational competitions to fun learning
activities and field days. PYP students have been enjoying their learning journey
recently by participating in different and fun activities such as spelling bees and math
competitions that keep both their minds and bodies active.

PYP Competitions and Field day! 



Merry Christmas from all of us at MQS
We hope you all will have a blessed holiday and a great time with your

families

MQS Christmas Party 
Christmas came early at MQS on December 8th we had our christmas
party and all the classes from different programs MYP, PYP, and Early
Years participated in festive activities from dancing, singing, acting, and
playing instruments.
We wish you all a blessed christmas  and a happy holiday with your
family.


